
Join us for a passionate weekend of river
 conservation at Garner State Park! 

 September 6-8, 2024

Meet us at the pavilion at 9 AM on Saturday,
 September 7, 2024, to kickstart our mission. 

Let's come together as a community to protect this natural
treasure. Your participation will make a real difference in
preserving the river's beauty for future generations. Bring

your friends, family, and a spirit of enthusiasm. 
Some equipment will be provided. 

To reserve your free spot in Shady Meadows, please call
headquarters at (830-232-6123). If you're not camping, check
in at headquarters on Saturday. Together, we can ensure the

Frio River remains a pristine sanctuary. Let's make this a
memorable and impactful weekend. See you there!


